
  
   

 
 

 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 
School Year!   

We are looking forward to getting to know 
the new parents, teachers and students to 
Finley Farms Elementary this year as well 
as the returning Falcons! 

The Finley Farms Community is an 
important part of all of our lives and the 
PTSO is here to provide an avenue for open 
communication among the Administration, 
Teachers, Parents and the Students of 
Finley Farms Elementary.   
 
The PTSO develops all of the events through 
committees made up of members of our 
Finley Farms Elementary Community.  The 
PTSO would like to invite all parents to be a 
part of the decisions and planning by 
becoming a member of the PTSO.  PTSO 
meetings are open to the public and 
registered members of the PTSO that 
attend General Meetings are eligible to 
vote. To become a committee Chair or 
member of a committee that provides a 
positive impact our community you must be 
a member of the PTSO.  

 
 
 
The membership fee(s) for the PTSO will all 
go towards the funding of the supplemental 
reading programs for the K-6th graders at 
Finley Farms Elementary.  One membership 
fee provides funds for 2 students! 
 
The PTSO will have a booth at school events 
to provide the information each family 
needs to be a part of the events happening 
throughout the year.  T-Shirts sold by the 
PTSO are encouraged to be worn on School 
Spirit Days and to field trips and events. 
 
Fundraising efforts last year provided a 
much-needed, brand-new sound system for 
our Gym/Cafeteria, student supplementary 
programs along with many playground and 
classroom enhancements.  
 
This year’s fundraising efforts are primarily 
focused on business sponsorships.  Families 
are encouraged to support local businesses 
and provide the PTSO with their favorite 
businesses and/or friends and families that 
own them to give them the opportunity to 
support ours. 
 

  


